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I am vehemently opposed to SB210. I have lived in other states that do not use mail 

in or drop off ballots as the standard and it reduces voter turnout and changes the 

voting experience. It is a great benefit of living in Oregon that we are able to consider 

bills and candidates and vote at home while researching the bills and candidates. It is 

one of my favorite things about being an Oregonian.  


